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PEEK AT THE WEEK 
  

What did we work on this week? 
Our class read Harold and the Purple Crayon this week. During Second Step, 
we learned about how to manage waiting. We now have kinetic sand with sea 
shells, small buckets, and shovels set up in our sensory table. Each day we 
talked about words that start with our letter of the week (M), how to write the 
letter in both uppercase and lowercase, and what sounds it makes. We now 
have a science experiment set up at our science table where students are able 
to be scientists creating a chemical reaction using baking soda and vinegar. We 
created hidden name watercolor paintings and made box top paintings at the 
art table. At small group, we learned about shapes using geoboards and 
practices our letter sounds using sounds tubs at small group. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Families,  
 
 Happy Thursday! We had an exciting week learning all about boxes. We 
talked about the different kinds of boxes, and had a discussion about 2D and 
3D shapes using boxes as examples.  
 
 

What will we do next week? 
• Read Dear Mr. Blueberry 
• Create a bubble wrap print painting   
• Play games that help us count and compare numbers 
• Learn about letters using an alphabet mystery bag 
• Become a pizza cook at the pizza shop in our dramatic play area! 

Reminders: 
• We will NOT have school March 7 – 14th for Spring break. 
• We will NOT have school on March 25 – 27th for conferences. 
• Be looking for Kindergarten registration information in the mail 

around this time of year! All registration information will be on the 
way to your home. 

 
 
 
 
 


